
NHS Muslim Network
 

 

Dear NHS organisation,  

 

We are writing to request your support in raising awareness of the NHS Muslim 

Network. We are a national staff network, supported by NHS England, that aims to 

represent, support, and provide a voice for our Muslim colleagues, allies, and friends 

within the NHS.  

 

Our vision is to make the NHS a fully open and inclusive organisation for our Muslim 

colleagues, without any fear of discrimination, bullying or violence.  

 

All work undertaken by the NHS Muslim Network is in alignment with the NHS People 

Promise, in particular “We are compassionate and inclusive”.  

 

By promoting our network, Muslim colleagues, friends and allies will have access to: 

 

• A range of talent and leadership development webinars 

• Regular members meetings 

• Wellbeing support 

• A range of events/celebrations 

• Islamic and faith-based support 

 

We would be grateful if you could cascade and promote our network information to 

your EDI Lead, HR Director, and Muslim colleagues within your organisation.   

 

To find out more about our network, please visit our webpage: 

https://nhsmuslimnetwork.co.uk/ 

 

If you have any queries or would like to discuss this further, please contact us - 

england.muslim1@nhs.net 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Sajjad Mushtaq 

Head of Network Visibility and Partnership 

NHS Muslim Network 
 

Supported by: 
 

                                                                              
______________        ____________                      __________ 

Shohail Shaikh                 Halima Dagia                      Riyaz Patel 

Co-Chair         Co-Chair                                           Co-Chair 
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